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Elders 
 

Ted Beaver - (940) 691-2943  
Ken Keiser - (940) 923-2117  
Rob Moore - (940) 447-0653 
Lawrence Robinson - (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott - (940) 631-4181 
  

Ministers 
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family - (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth - (580) 770-1723 

Record for December 19, 2021 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution 
Budget 
Wednesday Evening 12/22 

141 
287 

$16,049.08 
$15,000.00 

91 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.         

                       Friday - 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

Telephone Number: (940)692-0032 

Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org 

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (newsletter)  

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view live on 

the Faith Village church of Christ YouTube channel.  

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Wednesday Evening Classes 

. 

 

   9:00 a.m. 

 10:00 a.m.  

7:00 p.m. 
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Morning Worship 
 

#162 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

Welcome 

#162 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

#214 Have You Seen Jesus My Lord? 

Prayer 

#387 Tell Me the Story of Jesus 

Lord’s Supper 

Contribution 

#590 Jesus Is All the World to Me 

#579 Praise the Name of Jesus 

Sermon: “Overcoming the Dragon ”  

#947 Jesus Is Tenderly Calling 

Shepherd’s Prayer 

#852 When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder 

 

Evening  

No Evening Service 

 

Sermon Series: Church At Work 
“Overcoming the Dragon ”  

Revelation 12 : 1-12 

  

 Here is the _________:  

 ________ of a virgin  

 ________ life and teaching  

 Sacrificial __________  

  Burial and ________________  

 Ascension to ______________  

 All ______________ in Heaven and on Earth  

 

Here is the ____________: 

  __________ will hurt a very special child of woman.  

 The ____________ will crush and destroy Satan. 

 

3 keys for overcoming the Dragon:  

 Be covered in the ____________ of the Lamb.  

 Tell __________ about the blood of the Lamb.  

 Don’t love your life so much that you are __________ of 

physical death.  

Elder for December 26, 2021 - Ted Beaver 
Elder for January 2, 2022 - Ken Keiser 



 

The Edgemere Church of Christ (4728 Neta Lane)   

invites you to an encouraging night of praise and   

fellowship on Sunday, January 2, from 6 - 7 pm.             

What better way to start the new year than to hear the singing 

as Edgemere, Tenth & Broad, Welch Street, Faith Village and 

other local congregations join their voices together! We’ll praise 

God, hear His Word, and reconnect with brothers and sisters  

as we prepare for another year of working in the Kingdom.     

Hope to see you there!  

 

Save  
the  

 

Date! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Good  Morning 

Sunday    

-Dec 26: No evening service 

Tuesday  

-Tuesday Night Men's Bible Study: 6:30 pm, Tuesday, in the Family 

Center (not meeting on the 28) 

Wednesday 

-Wednesday night: People of the Bible taught by various teachers 

in the Family Center  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
The Village Youth Upcoming Events  (7th-12th grade) 

Youth Center= YC 
 

There will be no Hangout & Dinner Wednesday the 29th. Class 

will meet at 7 pm in YC. Hangout & Dinner resumes January 5th . 

Service Project: Thursday, December 30, at 1 pm. Meet at YC. 

Bring a leaf rake if you have one. Wear clothes you don’t mind 

getting dirty.  

End of Year Bash: Thursday, December 30, from 8 pm- midnight in 

the YC.  

QMCC Winter Retreat: January 14-16. Signup by December 31 to 

guarantee a t-shirt. Register at qmcc.org!  

January – April 2022 calendars are available on the YC welcome 

desk.  

2021 tax return  

Just a reminder that all checks given to the church which you want 

to count on your 2021 tax return must be in the office or contribu-

tion on or before December 31, 2021. The law does not allow us to 

issue tax receipts for 2021 for anything received after December 31, 

2021, even though it may be dated 2021. The only exception 

would be if we were to receive money in the mail postmarked on 

or before December 31, 2021. (Tax receipts will be sent out for 

individual checks of $250 or more by January 31, 2022.) You may 

also access your giving statement at any time through our online 

database (or call the office for a copy). Go to your profile, click Involvement, 

click the three dots to the right of Financial & click Giving Statement. 

John 14:6 
 

Jesus said to him, “I am the way, and the truth, and the life. 
No one comes to the Father except through me.”  

The church office will be closed Monday, December 27.            

The office will also close Friday, December 31 & Monday, January 3. 

Should you have an urgent need during that time you may contact 

one of the elders by text or phone call using the contact infor-

mation found on the back of this newsletter.  

Announcements 

Information as of 12 pm, Thursday, December 23 

Hospitals, Rehabs, or Hospice 

-Encompass Health Rehab: Sheila Verret - Rm 130 A (10 to 15  

minute visits after 3:00 pm are allowed) 

-Hospice Home Care: Melissie Cope, Vernon Fields  

-Promise Hospital: Donnie Fulton-305B,  Linda Glasgow- Rm 310 D 

Prayer Request  

-Connie Bangs: recovery with return of mobility after recent surgery 

to her shoulder 

-Roger Bangs: surgery has been rescheduled 

-Stephanie Barnes (DeAnn York‘s friend): recently diagnosed with 

breast cancer, will have surgery sometime in February, followed by 

radiation or chemotherapy treatments (lives in Taos, New Mexico) 

-Wassel Lewis: double pneumonia  

-Jamie (Payton) Standridge (Rhonda Morgan ‘s daughter): prayers 

-Selinda Taylor: prayers 

-Niki Wallace: health concerns 

Please Continue to Remember 

Lisa Dell'Amore, Marty Fleming, Rae Glassburn, those in the military 

and their families, those doing mission work  

Congratulations & Good News! 

-Josie Hash on the addition of her grandson, Thomas Maxwell 

Rogers. He was born December 13. He weighs 6 lbs, 9 oz and is 20 

1/2 inches long. His parents are Jacqueline (Hash) & Joe Rogers.   

-GB & Peggy Ritchie celebrated their 68th wedding anniversary 

Monday, December 20. (3908 Kell West Blvd., #121, Wichita Falls, 

TX 76309) 

-Berklee & Stefan Scott on the addition of their son, Crue Jackson 

Scott who was born Monday, December 20. He weighs 5 lbs., 11 

oz., & is 19 inches long. His brother is Walker, and his sister is Halle. 

Proud grandparents are Larry & Brenda Scott.  

-Lauren Taylor graduated Saturday, December 18, from Harding 

Honors College with a Bachelor of Science degree in Psychology and 

Criminal Justice. (688 Lantana Drive, Keller, TX 76248) 

-Gordon & Irene Wallace celebrate their 76th wedding anniversary 

TODAY! (3510 Copperas Cove, Wichita Falls, TX 76310-1121) 

 

Please keep the following in your prayers & thoughts:  

Thanks and Gratitude 

“Team Sew”, I wanted to say, thank you. We recently lost our 

home from the Caldor Fire here in California and received from 

one of the local churches a wonderful care package and inside 

was a beautiful hand made dish towel and hot pad. I love mine! I 

call it the blue strawberries with a flower in the middle. It was 

meant for me. I grow  my own strawberries and my favorite color 

is blue. Perfect again. Thank you! God Bless you!!  

Katrina Meier, Somerset, CA 


